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It has been a delightful start to the 
summer term. Today, the sun has 
been shining, the birds have been 
singing and the sound of children 
laughing and enjoying their time 
outdoors reminds us why we love 
the summer term so much. 

I’m not quite sure how this term 
has managed to creep up on us so 
quickly, but as always there is so 
much to look forward to with so 
many wonderful events and 
experiences planned for our 
children.

Key dates planned out for this term include residential visits, sports days, 
Ignite Wonder days and weeks, performances, proms (Y6 in dates), 
transition events and wonderful learning opportunities. It’s going to be a 
good one! Look out for these dates in next week's newsletter.

Our first big whole school event this term will be our Coronation 
celebrations on Friday 5th May. There will be more details to follow early 
next week, but the celebrations will coincide with the Royal Beacon Show 
that we postponed at the end of last term. We hope that we have lots of 
entries, with the opportunity for our families to join in with the 
celebrations and have the opportunity to look at the individual entries.

We are also in the process of planning our own mini festival – ‘Beacon 
Fest’ at the end of the school year. This will bring special events like our 
Growth Mindset camps, Beacons Got Talent and our year group enterprise 
projects together in a fun, glitter fueled end to the academic year – we 
can’t wait!

Looking forward to next week, our Year 4 children are getting ready to 
embark on their Oxford Residential. The itinerary is of course jam packed 
with amazing experiences that will create memories that will last a 
lifetime. 

Happy summer term everyone – let’s hope it’s memorable!

Kaye



Key Events for First Week After Easter Holiday – KS1 and Shine
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception
Teamwork makes 
the dreamwork in 

PSHE.

Can you create a 
Giant's face?

Creating our own 
number lines.

Outdoor learning 
with tasty treats 

around the fire pit.

Drawing our own 
innovated story 

maps.

Year 1
Continue to explore 

are BRAND NEW 
outdoor area!

Get your counting 
hats on! Time to 

count in 2. 5 and 10s

Special tennis coach 
is  coming in to teach 
us all about Tennis.

Let’s create moving 
animation stories.

Let’s get writing our 
new innovated story!

Year 2
Starting our new 

Super Science topic, 
what will it be?

Fraction fun in Maths 
with Mr Rowe

Exciting Science Walk Fitness fun in PE
Creating our new 
characters for our 

stories

Shine
Talk for writing hook- 

tasting different 
seafood

Cooking- Rock buns
Science- all about 
the solar system

Outdoor learning

Creative crafts and 
rock steady



Key Events for First Week After Easter Holiday – KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3
Begin writing our 

innovation for Romeo 
and Juliet

Computing fun 
looking at coding

PE - Athletics
Fractions Hot 

Task
99 club

Year 4
Fantastic fractions in 

maths
PE 

Oxford Residential!
Oxford 

Residential!
99 club

Year 5

Plan Shakespearean 
Tale from a different 

point of view

Music and 
Technology lesson

PSHE

PE – Start new 
hockey unit

Continuing 
PSHE 99 club

Year 6 Poetry Monday PE Climbing Boulder
Amazing Maths 

Mystery!
Easter Homework 
Surprise Activity!

Cosmonauts
Amazing art

Pirate collage
Sensational science
Testing eyepatches

PSHE Cooking
Hotdog boats

Computing



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

Reception have been busy this week 
immersing themselves into their new Talk 
for Writing text 'Jack and the Beanstalk'. 
When we arrived at school on Monday we 
found giant footsteps, a castle and a 
beanstalk in the classroom! We have also 
planted our own beans, decorated our 
own magic beans and created beanstalks 
using our fine motor skills. What a 
fantastic first week back!

It has been lovely seeing everyone back 
after the Easter holidays.
This week we have begun reading our new 
story 'Farmer Duck'.
In the art studio we have used different 
farm animals to make footprints looking at 
the different patterns they make.
We have also been practising our counting 
by matching numbered pegs to the correct 
number of spots.



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

We had an amazing trip to Bodmin Library as the hook 
into our new Talk for Writing text, The Mousehole Cat. 
We were amazed to find out there are over 10,000 
books there and we got to enjoy at as many as we 
wanted. We also played games, made amazing Lego 
models and created our own Mousehole Cat 
headbands. The library is a fantastic place to explore 
our love of reading and we didn't need to be quiet! 
Thank you to the parent helpers that came with us, 
trips wouldn't be possible without you. Well done Year 
2 on a wonderful morning and a week full of your 
hard work.

We had an amazing trip to our local woods to get us 
ready to learn out new text ‘Little Red Riding Hood’. 
We role-played and explored the woods, talking about 
how it would feel to be Little Red Riding Hood. We 
came up with a range of adjectives and similes to 
describe the environment around us too. We had so 
much fun! Also, We got to explore our new outdoor 
area, and learnt how to keep it clean and tidy so we 
can keep having fun. We love our new outdoor area, 
and we can’t wait to explore it even more this term!



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

It has been lovely to welcome the children back 
after our Easter break. They have all been 
amazing and have been working hard in all areas 
of their learning. They have loved learning our 
new Talk 4 Writing text Romeo and Juliet and are 
fabulous at retelling this, we are ready for the 
competition next week. Thank you to all that 
attended the Bristol residential meeting on 
Wednesday, I know the children are now all very 
excited as this gets closer. 

We have had a brilliant first week back.
The children have all worked so hard and have 
come back with such a positive attitude to 
all their learning. They really enjoyed learning 
about stamina and pace in our athletics PE 
lesson. They showed off their super sprinting as 
well as endurance when running for a longer 
period of time.

We are so excited for our residential next week!



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

It has been an eventful first week back for 
Year 5. We have launched our new PSHE unit, 
made full use of the fine weather with some 
PE outside,  began our Talk for Writing text ‘A 
Midsummer Night's Dream’ followed by the 
children creating a fairy kingdom for Oberon 
and family as part of our hook on the school 
grounds. You’ve worked so hard on the first 
week back, we look forward to seeing you 
again on Monday.

Our first week back after the Easter holiday 
has been fantastic. Children have worked hard 
to complete the extra homework we set and 
have been rewarded today with triple stars on 
their homework charts. A handful of children 
have now completed their homework charts 
with others moving rapidly through the 
different stages. Keep going, keep working hard 
and keep being incredible. We are so proud of 
each and every one of you.



Cosmonauts and Shine ‘Highlight of the Week’

We have had a fantastic 
start to the new term and 
have enjoyed starting our 
new topic 'Land Ahoy' all 
about pirates. We have 
been busy creating our 
new role play areas and 
settling back into our 
school routines.

Shine have really enjoyed their first week 
back! We were very excited when we came in 
on Monday... we spotted baby fish in our 
classroom fish tank! We have introduced 
our Space themed learning by creating 
rockets, satellites and planets in Art. We also 
learnt some facts about rockets and watched 
the SpaceX launch! We have also enjoyed 
spending time outside where we worked on 
sharing, caring and kindness.
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Attendance weekly winners

Well done to 

Space Travellers

Space 
Travellers

98.2%

In total there are 175 non-school days a year. This gives 
families the opportunity to:
- Spend time together
- Go on family visits and days out
- Go on holiday
- Go shopping
- Attend routine appointments.
Holidays will not be authorised.
Taking a holiday during term time seriously affects your 
attendance and in turn your attainment. Booking holidays 
during term time may result in a fixed penalty notice.

As always, if you have any questions or if you need 

some support with your child's attendance, please 
contact our Attendance Officer Helen Sowden

Direct Number: 01208 72773

Mobile Number: 07545431566
hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk

Space Voyagers
97.5%

Space Explorers
97.9%

mailto:hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk
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Monday 24th April Year 4 Residential meeting for parents – 3:30 KS2 hall

Wednesday 26th – Thursday 27th April Year 4 Residential to Oxford

Monday 1st May Early May Bank Holiday

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday for The King’s Coronation

Monday 22nd – 23rd May Year 3 Residential to Bristol

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June May Half term

Monday 19th June – Thursday 29th June Year 4 Swimming

Monday 26th – Wednesday 28th June Year 6 Residential to London

Monday 24th July Year 6 Prom

Tuesday 25th July Last Day of Term

26 th July – 6th September Summer Holiday
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A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your child 

during the school 
day, please call the 

main office before 
2:30pm to ensure the 
message is passed 

on.
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